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Hello Sharon

I am Joleen Bell from council district 4. I reside in Sherman Oaks.

Like people all over the city, I am alarmed at the prospect of continued mansionization.

Amendments to the BMO and BHO have a couple of serious flaws, but the fix is simple:

Restore the 0.45 FAR for R-1 zones and count front-facing attached garages as floor space.

And please limit the height of the buildings. They are towering over our 1 story homes and blocking our light as well 
as encroaching on our privacy.

Thank you!

Best Regards,

Joleen
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